
 

 

 

                    NHTSA Recalls of Interest 

                               April 20, 2020 

 
Windshield Wipers May Not Operate Properly  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 20V208000 

Manufacturer Chrysler (FCA US LLC) 

Components VISIBILITY 

Potential Number of Units Affected 425,588 

Summary 

Chrysler (FCA US LLC) is recalling certain 2019-2020 Ram 1500, 1500 Classic and Jeep Compass vehicles. The 

windshield wiper arm or arms may loosen, possibly causing the wipers to not operate properly and reduce the driver's 

visibility in certain weather conditions. 

Remedy 

Chrysler will notify owners, and dealers will tighten the wiper nuts, free of charge. The recall is expected to begin 

May 29, 2020. Owners may contact Chrysler customer service at 1-800-853-1403. Chrysler's number for this recall is 

W25. 

Vehicles 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

JEEP COMPASS 2019-2020 

RAM 1500 2019-2020 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V208#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V208#recalls650


Possible Unintended Vehicle Movement  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 20V213000 

Manufacturer Hyundai Motor America 

Components ELECTRICAL SYSTEM 

Potential Number of Units Affected 11,870 

Summary 

Hyundai Motor America (Hyundai) is recalling certain 2020 Nexo and Sonata vehicles. The Remote Smart Parking 

Assist (RSPA) software may fail to prevent vehicle movement upon detection of an RSPA system malfunction. 

Remedy 

Hyundai will notify owners, and dealers will reprogram the RSPA software, free of charge. The recall is expected to 

begin June 4, 2020. Owners may contact Hyundai customer service at 1-855-371-9460. Hyundai's number for this 

recall is 191. 

Vehicles 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

HYUNDAI NEXO 2020 

HYUNDAI SONATA 2020 

 
 

Back-Up Lights May Fail  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 20V205000 

Manufacturer Toyota Motor Engineering & Manufacturing 

Components EXTERIOR LIGHTING 

Potential Number of Units Affected 960 

Summary 

Toyota Motor Engineering & Manufacturing (Toyota) is recalling certain 2020 Corolla Hatchback vehicles. A rear 

hatch wire 

 

harness connector may have been damaged during assembly, which may cause the back-up lights to fail. 

 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V213#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V213#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V205#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V205#recalls650


Remedy 

Toyota will notify owners, and dealers will replace the rear hatch wire harness, free of charge. The recall is expected 

to begin May 25, 2020. Owners may contact Toyota customer service at 1-888-270-9371. Toyota's numbers for this 

recall are 20TB07 and 20TA07. 

Vehicle 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

TOYOTA COROLLA HATCHBACK 2020 

 

                               

 

 


